
                     Class Three Newsletter   24/2/17 

This Week... 

Wow! We have had a great start to the new half term in Class 3. The children have adjusted so 

well to having me as their teacher and have made me feel so welcome. They have worked very 

hard and impressed me with their knowledge and willingness to learn. Let’s keep up the 

momentum and let our lights shine brightly every day of every week! 

We have started reading ‘Stig of the Dump’ as our class reader and have based all our English 

work on the book. We have written questions for the main characters, thought about their 

emotions and interactions with each other and written descriptions of the setting using 

prepositions. 

In our Maths we have focused on multiplication and have been learning strategies which will 

make us more efficient with our calculating. There are some budding mathematicians in Class 3 

- they keep me on my toes! 

We re-enacted the Palm Sunday events in the Reflection Area and the children showed great 

compassion and understanding when considering the roles of the different characters. 

Talk Time...Please talk about the times your child might feel happy or sad. 

 

Important Dates... 

W.b – 27.2.17 – Extreme English Week 

 

2.3.17 – Dress Up Day – please do not go to         

great expense for this! 

 

3.3.17 – ‘Extreme Reading’ Competition. 

 

3.3.17 - Swimming 

 

 

Don’t forget... 

Next week is ‘Extreme English Week’. 

Everybody is invited to dress up as a book 

character on Thursday. Please consider our 

Christian ethos when choosing an outfit and we 

respectfully ask that children don’t come 

dressed in Halloween type outfits or anything 

similarly inappropriate. 

Don’t forget – bring in your ‘Extreme Reading’ 

photo for the competition next Friday! 

Special News! 

Your child will need their swimming kit in 

school each Friday. They will only be 

permitted to wear goggles if you have sent 

back the letter sent out last half term. 

 

Book Swap in Class Three will take place on 

Wednesday 1st March. Please send your child 

into school with a good quality book in good 

condition that they could swap for a different 

title. 
 
 

Next Week... 

 

We will continue to study ‘Stig of the Dump’ 

and find out more about the two main 

characters, Barney and Stig. We will be making 

bookmarks, writing book reviews, having a book 

swap, having a visit from an author and drawing 

our own illustrations to match stories told. 

There is so much to look forward to! 
 
 


